
Date : 9/9/2020 2:20:19 PM
From : "Darlene Navarrete" 
To : "Bradley Furuya" 
Subject : Re: Quick question
﻿
Will do. 

On Wed, Sep 9, 2020 at 2:18 PM Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org>
wrote:

Yes, I will check with the consultant.  You may leave them on my desk for now.  Thanks!

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Wed, Sep 9, 2020 at 2:11 PM Darlene Navarrete
<darlene.navarrete@lacity.org> wrote:

No, I have not. I will put them on our desk. Did the consultant send them for
you? Maybe they have a list and we can compare them?

On Wed, Sep 9, 2020 at 1:40 PM Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org>
wrote:

Hi Darlene,

Did you find the project for this yet?  If not, it might be mine.  I had AB 52 letters sent
on 8/17/20 for case no ENV-2020-1930-EIR.

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Wed, Sep 9, 2020 at 10:39 AM Darlene Navarrete
<darlene.navarrete@lacity.org> wrote:

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3642

               

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
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Planning4LA.org
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I have 3 certified mail green cards that have come back and there is no EIR
number on them. It just says AB 52 Letter 8/18/20. I am trying to figure
out who might have sent something out? Please let me know so I can copy
them and put them in the correct file.


